
Cover Letter 

To the editor of World Journal of Gastroeneterology, 

With this letter we want to resubmit our invited review manuscript (Number ID: 00054529; 

manuscript number 18594) entitled ‘Posttransplant lymphoproliferative disorders following liver 

transplantation: where are we  now?'  to Your journal.   

 

We read with interest the comments of reviewer 03309557 and would like to thank this reviewer for 

the useful points she/he addressed to improve the manuscript. 

(1) We added possible explanations why EBV mismatch is a major risk factor for development of 

PTLD. 

(2) 2-letter spaces were corrected. 

(3) Abbreviations (RIS, CR, SOT) were explained. 

(4) Typo at the end (‘the’ instead of ‘de’) was corrected. 

(5) Ref 60 was rewritten.  

 

We would like to thank you for this kind invitation and for the opportunity to present our work in 

your journal. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Daan Dierickx, MD, PhD 

Nina Cardinaels, MD 
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